
WASHINGTON AND GRIZZLY HILL WEEKLY UPDATE 

NOVEMBER 16-20 

 

Welcome Week 13!  

This week we will be on our remote schedule. A remote schedule gives the district 

time to follow all safety procedures for COVID testing of staff and allows families 

time to do the same if they so choose.  

COVID and moving to remote 

• Grizzly Hill had two students test positive for COVID last week and due to 

our enrollment numbers and the sharing of certain staff we needed to close 

both cohorts. I stated last week closing both cohorts won’t always happen but 

in this situation it was needed.  

When is my child’s Zoom?  

• Please contact your teacher if for any reason you are unclear or have a 

question about zooms or assignments. This is our third time around with 

remote learning and we get better and better each time!  

Quarantining and Binder pickup  

• The District office is open and parents are welcome on campus as long as you 

follow all health protocols. If you are quarantining, please do not come to 

campus. The schools will arrange for binder drop off at your home if your 

family is quarantining.  

 

Stay safe and call the district office at 265-9052 with any questions, 

Melissa Madigan 

 


